Mitch,

Adam Nash is proposing to divide a lot at 1700-1725 East 10720 South (Dimple Dell Rd).

Adam Nash Growth Aid Land Development Adam@growthaid.com 801-580-1428

We gave the neighbors an opportunity to meet and voice any concerns about the development, however no one attended, just Adam and me.

The meeting was at 7:00 pm on Thursday Feb. 1 in Room 350 in the Sandy City Hall.

It needs to be said that the lots near Adam's development are large, Dimple Dell Regional Park is to the north, Larkin Cemetery is to the south, so at most there are very few neighbors involved.

I enjoyed meeting with Adam, and in my opinion the subdividing the lot in half and building two homes is consistent with the nature of the area, and would improve the appearance. Adam seems to have considered any impact neighbor, which may be one of the reasons none of the neighbors are concerned and didn't attend.

Regards, Corey Bodily Community Coordinator coreybodily@gmail.com 801-598-5984

On Fri, Feb 2, 2018 at 2:10 PM, Mitchell Vance < MVance@sandy.utah.gov > wrote: Hi Corey,

I got your message - thanks for hosting that meeting. If you could send me the details of the meeting, I'd really appreciate it!

Thanks,



## Mitch Vance

10000 S. Centennial Parkway | Sandy, UT 84070

o: 801.568.7205 | mvance@sandy.utah.gov